OF THE ANTIQUE AUTOMOBILE éLUB OF AMERICA

Greetings to all!

Here it is time for our March Meeting already! Our next meeting is this Sunday, March 13" It
will be at 2:00 p.m. in the Garage at Fiddler’s Grove. Don’t forget, this is the weekend we
“Spring Forward” for Daylight Savings Time and move our clocks ahead one hour. If you fail to
do this, you might miss our meeting completely, or at least miss the most of it.

This year is flying. And we have already had a lot of fun. If you missed the 1** Annual Swap
Meet, you missed a great time. For a first time event, it was incredible. I personally have never
heard so many great comments from vendors and shoppers alike. One vendor told me for a first
time meet he had never seen one so well organized and so well orchestrated. 1laughed at one
shopper as I counted five trips he made to his vehicle to store his purchases, or treasures as he
called them. He left the Meet very happy. This event should blossom into a huge yearly
tradition!

We have a lot of events in the planning stages. Our next trip is to Scottsville, KY. It is
scheduled for 4/16/11. More details to follow. We also have a full line-up of shows for the year.

We are trying to get all of our dues collected for this year. If you have not paid your dues as of
now, please send them to Marc Humes at 600 Peyton Road, Lebanon, TN, 37087. Dues for the
Local are & $10.00 for Single and $15.00 for Joint membership. Marc will also take care of the
National dues, if you wish. Those dues are $35.00 for the year.

Don’t forget the Time Change this week end. See you Sunday!

Betty



